

KAJO-KEJI CHRISTIAN COLLEGE

Republic of South Sudan

P.O. Box, 110, Juba P.O. Box, 183, Moyo, Uganda Website: kcuc.info

Emails: jamesolule@gmail.com

27th January, 2022

To Rev Chris Butler and all the congregation of Holy Trinity Ripon

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ

Appreciation for a further 3 years support - 2022-2024

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. We thank God for our ongoing partnership, and we do not take for granted your generosity towards us as we try to serve the Kingdom of God here in Kajo-Keji, South Sudan.

It was a joyful message to read that your PCC had voted to continue to support us for the next 3 years, as one of your Outward Giving projects. We understand this will be for approximately 670 USD pa (but dependent on the current exchange rate) payable in about July each year.

As you know, the College has now moved back to its original premises in South Sudan, and continues to provide academic courses in Theology, Education and Business Studies. However, we are also mindful of the need to support and encourage the Pastors of the Diocese, who labour hard, yet unpaid, in difficult circumstances, whether in the refugee camps in Uganda, or trying to rebuild churches (both physically and spiritually) back in South Sudan.

Therefore, your donation will be used to fund the annual Pastors and Spouses retreat which Rev John and Mama Cathie initiated in 2018 and has continued. We hope to invite 30 couples in February and will supply photograph and report in due course. RINCHRISTIAN COLLEGE

Yours in Christ.

Rev Canon Lule James Keny

Principal

Kajo-Keji Christian College.